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9th October 2020  

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Postponement of the One–day Workshop on “Lightning Hazards and Lightning Protection 

Systems” - 17th October 2020 

 

 

The Association of Disaster Risk Management Professionals (ADRiMP) Sri Lanka, regrets to inform 

you that due to the current prevailing situation in the country, with regards to the COVID-19 pandemic, 

the Executive Committee of ADRiMP has decided to postpone the event until further notice.  

To all the participants that have confirmed their participation for the Workshop, we apologize for the 

inconvenience caused, we wish to convey that, as Disaster Risk Professionals, this decision was made 

after considering the health and safety of everyone involved.  

Once the situation has improved, and when it is safe to hold public gatherings, we shall proceed to 

immediately fix a new date for the Workshop, and will inform you of the event 2-3 weeks beforehand. 

Once again, we apologize for the inconvenience caused. 

Stay safe! 

Yours sincerely, 

Secretary  

Association of Disaster Risk Management Professionals (ADRiMP)  

Sri Lanka 

 


